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May 2018 

Dear 8th Grade Wildcat Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 

The 8th grade celebration is scheduled for June 5th. It will be held at Waldo, and the time will depend on 

which team your child is on.  The first ceremony will begin at 8:30 a.m. and the second one will be at 11:30 

a.m.  Students will be invited to a pizza party and dance in the afternoon.  Grades will be reviewed on May 

25th to identify students that have not yet met the standards for promotion.  Students who do not meet the 

requirements by the 25th may be added to the ceremonies at a later date; however, their names will not be 

included in the program, and they will not be eligible for the pizza party and dance.  We are asking for a $2 

donation per student for the pizza party. 

Students participating in the celebrations must be in attendance for the entire school day on the 5th.              

Those that arrive after 8:15 will not be permitted to participate. 

School dress code will not be enforced the day of the celebration.   Students, however, are expected to dress 

appropriately for school.  Girls may wear dresses and skirts provided they are at, or below, fingertip length.  

Shoulders, chests, backs and midsections must be covered, and shoes should be comfortable enough to wear 

all day.  Boys should wear pants that fit appropriately around the waist with a button down shirt or polo.  

Jackets and ties are welcome but not necessary.                                                                                                             

Students that are dressed inappropriately will not be permitted to attend any of the day’s events.  

Balloons and flowers will not be permitted in the school.  These bouquets make it very difficult for those 

seated in the back to see the stage.  Adults arriving with balloons will be asked to store them in the car until 

the ceremony ends.  If you choose to walk and arrive with balloons, you will be required to leave them 

outside.  Also, any banners, posters, or signs will not be allowed. 

All children coming to view the assembly must be escorted by an adult and remain seated with the adult for 

the duration of the program.   

Please note that parking at the school will be very limited, so additional parking will be available across the 

street at St. Paul's.   Weather permitting, those within walking distance are encouraged to do so.    Families 

should plan on entering thru the activities door (Door 8).  

Students will be dismissed to go home from school at the end of the normal school day (3 p.m.).  If you have 

any additional questions or concerns, don't hesitate to call the school.   

We look forward to seeing you on June 5th.   

Sincerely, 

8th Grade Teachers 
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This acknowledgement of receipt must be signed by the parent and returned to your son/daughter's 

teachers by May 31st.  Failure to do so will prevent your son/daughter from participating in the 

promotion day activities. 

 

  

I, ________________________________  parent/guardian of ___________________________ 

have received the letter regarding my 8th grader’s last day of school. 

I understand that grades will be looked at on May 25th.                                                                                       

If my child does not meet the promotion requirements by that date, even if his/her grades 

improve to ensure promotion, his/her name will not be in the program, and he/she will not 

be allowed to attend the pizza party and dance. 

I understand that my child must be at school by 8:15 a.m. on the 5th, or he/she will not be 

able to attend any of the day’s events. 

I understand that my child must be dressed appropriately, and that if he/she is not, my child 

will not be able to attend the day’s events. 

I understand that balloons, flowers, banners, posters, or signs will not be allowed into the 

school.  If I bring them, I will be asked to leave them outside. 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 


